
 

 

Dear Candidate 

Thank you for your interest in the teaching vacancy at our wonderful nursery school.  We 

are looking for an excellent and highly motivated teacher and SENCo with high 

expectations who can engage, inspire and challenge our children.  Safeguarding is of vital 

importance to us and we expect all our staff to follow rigid safeguarding procedures and 

take part fully in all safeguarding training and updates.   

 

I hope you find the information enclosed useful but if you have any further questions, please 

do not hesitate to contact the school.  I would love for you to come and look round our 

school, this will give you the opportunity to see our children, meet our team and get a real 

sense of the wonderful place Lee Royd Nursery School is to work.  Please contact the 

school by phoning 01254 231725 to make an appointment.    

 

The closing date for your application is Thursday 8th June 2023 with shortlisting taking 

place on the Friday 9th June.  Interviews are to be scheduled for the Monday 19th June 

2023.   

 

I look forward to your application and wish you every success. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ms Karen Smith                                           Miss C Fitzpatrick  

Head teacher                                               Chair of Governors 

 

Lee Royd Nursery School  

Royds Street,  

Accrington  
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Ms. K. Smith  B.Sc. (Hons), PGCE, PG Dip NASENCo 
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